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Patricia Burda, Mayor

Kathy Strom, Vice Mayor

Al Lang, Secretary

David Lublin, Zreasurer

John Bickerman, Community Liaison

April 23,2014

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL:mwschoenbaum@yahoo.com

Miriam Schoenbaum

Action Committee for Transit

P.O. Box 7074

Silver Spring, Maryland 20907-7074

Re: MPIA Records Inspection Requests -- Requests for Waiver of Fees
Dear Ms. Schoenbaum:
We are in receipt of your requests for waiver of fees that were quoted in your MPIA requests.

Please be advised the Town has decided to deny your requests for said waivers, It is anticipated
that the Town will expend a significant amount of time researching and processing your requests.

In the meantime, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned.

odd Hoffman
Town Manager
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